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February 12, 2024 

 
3S-24-01 

Three-Mile Limit Resubdivision Review-Town of Dewitt 
Cryomech Resubdivision 

Resubdivide Three lots into four lots 
Pursuant to the City of Syracuse Three-Mile Limit Review Ordinance, 

the applicant is submitting this request. The applicant intends to combine 
three lots (6682 Moore Rd, 6655 Old Thompson Rd, and 6684 Moore 

Rd) in one new lot, and then subdivide into four new lots. 
 

• The purpose of the resubdivision is to combine three lots into one 
new lot and then divide it into four new lots 
Proposed Lot 1A: 26.680 Acres/ 1162180.8 Sq.ft;   
Proposed Lot 2 A: 19.3944 Acres/ 844820.064 Sq.ft;  
Proposed Lot 2B:15.627 Acres/ 680712.12 Sq.ft;   
Proposed Lot 3A: 14.907 Acres / 649348.92 Sq.ft 

• The Town of Dewitt Planning Board approved the resubdivision 
and companion site plan on November 30, 2023. 

• The application included a resubdivision map dated May 16, 2023 
with final revision on November 7, 2023. The map illustrates the 
existing three irregular lots and four proposed lots; the map is with 
the scale of 1’’ = 100’’, Drawn by State of New York Licensed 
land Surveyor Gary Ensign Cottrell. 

• The resubdivision map was reviewed by the City of Syracuse 
Department of Engineering, Onondaga County Health Department, 
and Onondaga County Planning Agency, Onondaga County 
Planning Board. 

• Pursuant to the New York State Environmental Quality Review 
Regulations, the proposed resubdivision is an unlisted action and 
the Town of Dewitt made a Negative SEQRA determination on 
November 30, 2023. 
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